Blue Mountain Resorts LP

190 Gord Canning Drive, Blue Mountains, Ontario L9Y 1C2

Phone: (705) 445-0231 | Toll Free: 833-583-2583 | Fax (705) 444-1751

Web: www.bluemountain.ca | Email: mail@bluemountain.ca



Dear Mayor Matrosovs and Council,

Blue Mountain Resort LP is requesting that Council of the Town of The Blue Mountains declares the "Pond Skim" event being held at the "Smart Alec Ski Run" at Blue Mountain Resort on Saturday, March 30, 2024 from 12:00pm to 3:00pm, to be of Municipal Significance. This request is being made as a requirement of the Alcohol and Gaming Commission, Special Occasion Permit.

This event is a Activity where skiiers will attempt to cross a 90ft pond on their Ski's, and is expected to attract people to the area, to join or to watch as spectators.

This event creates working hours for Full time employees, as set up and tear down of the event. Food preparation as menu items is prepared prior to the event. Cooks, Supervisors and Serving staff are required for the event also.

This event is open to the public and promoted through our website, we are expecting to see around 2500 people to attend and watch the event.

I would like to thank you in advance for your consideration,

Tiffany McPhatter / Food & Beverage Director

